'Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!

@

February 2023

Issue 29

Peasmarsh Place Newsletter

Please help Some of the residents enjoyed the

us to keep chair exercises this month, they
our requested resistance bands to make
re:}denés some of the exercises a little more
safe an .

refrain from challenging.

visiting if They also enjoyed batting balloons to
you have each other, not letting it fall to the
symptoms of round

COVID-19 or & )

Norovirus

If you would

like to

complete a
Lateral Flow
Test then
please ask a

b f
:Itl:;lfl e Our gardens are slowly

waking up ready for the
spring — The gardeners work
hard all year round to keep
Peasmarsh Place looking
beautiful

We wish her many happy returns.

We're looking forward to
our trip to Hastings on

\ Thursday 30" March - We
are planning on having fish and chips on the
sea front for lunch.

Up and coming events
Father Owen - 2" & 16" March 2023

Jempsons trip — 14" March 2023
Trip to Hastings Sea Front - 30" March 2023

Claire celebrated her Birthday this month.

As we welcome the
warmer weather it
will be lovely to see
residents able to get
out and explore the
grounds again - they
can do this using the
motorized
wheelchair.  Please
speak to a member
of staff if you would
like to take your
relative out on this
when you visit.

I would like to thank
you for your positive
reviews on the Care
Home UK website -
they are much
appreciated, and I
have passed these
onto the staff team.
For those who have
yet to post a review
on the  website
please do so.

Julie Harper

Registered Manager




